
 

 

     

*This message is being sent to all BAA employees. Managers, please share with employees without access to email.* 
 

Team, 
 
Yesterday, we met with the bargaining representatives from the AMWU and Professionals Australia. 
Our session with them followed their mass meetings earlier in the week, where the unions received 
feedback from their members on the proposed terms of our new agreement. 
 
We have received counteroffers from both the AMWU and Professionals Australia, which you can 
read by clicking on the links. 
 
The business will spend the next week reviewing and assessing these counteroffers and respond to 
the bargaining representatives at our next meeting, which is scheduled for Thursday 12 August 
2021. 
 
Matt Jones 
 

    
       
 

https://click.info.boeing-message.com/?qs=41df66365ad44f2f5cdf5ac9e3a6653963a51719a8e887ae0f28410fc22a2ba1ab9f236978a11f3419593b2f90f7bb575144236f5e85b20b
https://click.info.boeing-message.com/?qs=41df66365ad44f2fc47b05565e30052b80c2534f1b2b63590829927b7e938663510cbf4678936bdfda2372c00d5380464b8119be03f403ce

